
The Committee of the Whole of the Village of Winnebago scheduled to follow the August 20, 
2025, Board of Trustees meeting was cancelled at 6:02 p.m. due to lack of quorum.  
 
ROLL CALL:  ACKERMAN - KIM - LEFEVRE - MCKINNON - SPRINGER - absent 
 
In attendance: Village Administrator Joseph Dienberg, and myself.  
 
The Committee of the Whole meeting will be September 03, 2025, following the Regular Board 
meeting.  
 
 
   
              UNAPPROVED  

     _______________________________ 
      Sally Jo Huggins, Village Clerk 

 

 


